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 American Armory Museum  

July 5, 2024 
 
Lake County Sheriff's Office 
1220 Martin Street 
P.O. Box 489 
Lakeport, CA 95453 

Dear Lake County Sheriff's Office, 

On behalf of the American Armory Museum, I extend our sincerest gratitude for your generous donation 
of the following military vehicle: 

Make: FMC M113A2 
Year: 1968 
Serial Number: C5056-12B00069 

 
We are honored to accept this invaluable piece of military history into our collection. The FMC M113A2 
will significantly enhance our efforts to educate the public about military heritage and the vital role these 
vehicles have played in historical conflicts. 

With this donation, the American Armory Museum acknowledges and releases the Lake County Sheriff's 
Office from any and all responsibility or liability associated with the transfer and ownership of this M113. 
This release encompasses all aspects related to the vehicle's condition, future maintenance, and use under 
the care of our museum. 

As a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, the American Armory Museum is dedicated to preserving and 
showcasing military artifacts for educational purposes. Your contribution supports our mission to provide 
enriching educational experiences and preserve these historical treasures for future generations.  

Given our 501(c)(3) status, your donation is tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law. Please retain 
this letter for your records. Should you need any further documentation or have questions regarding this 
donation, feel free to contact us. 

Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your support and generosity. Your donation not only 
enriches our collection but also ensures that the legacy of military service and sacrifice is honored and 
remembered. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Geoff Lippman 
American Armory Museum 
(707) 389-6846  


